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Suggested Tweet: Artists inspired by mountain culture unite at @Skullcandy State Of The ART during 
@WSSF in #Whistler http://bit.ly/1FyIo1d #wssfsota  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SKULLCANDY STATE OF THE ART BACK FOR ANOTHER YEAR OF BREAKING ARTISTIC 
BOUNDARIES AT THE WORLD SKI & SNOWBOARD FESTIVAL 

Opening Party With Music, Performance Art and Live Demonstrations On April 10 

WHISTLER, BC – April 3, 2015 – Skullcandy State Of The ART returns to the World Ski & Snowboard 
Festival (WSSF) this spring to showcase international talent and encourage local inspiration. Skullcandy 
State Of The ART is a creative mix of mountain culture and artistic minds, which perfectly embodies the 
ethos of WSSF.  The gallery, showcasing over 50 artists, is set up in the Grand Foyer of the Whistler 
Conference Centre for the entire 10 days of WSSF and is free admission for attendees. 

The Skullcandy State Of The ART Opening Party will kick things off on April 10 from 8pm to midnight. 
Guests will be able to rub shoulders with the featured artists, soak in the interactive demonstrations and 
of course, get first crack at purchasing a unique piece of art. The party will feature DJ Vinyl Ritchie 
spinning 45s, live caricatures from filmmaker Murray Siple, models dressed in clothing art by Angela 
Cooney, and performance art presented by Pokosha, a clothing brand from Squamish, BC.  

The Skullcandy State Of The ART gallery will be open to the public from 12pm to 6pm daily with no entry 
fee required until after 8pm when tickets are necessary to enter the Whistler Conference Centre for 
evening gala events. There will be a cash bar and a DJ spinning in the gallery before all of the evening 
events, including the OLYMPUS 72 Hour Filmmaker Showdown, the OLYMPUS Pro Photographer 
Showdown and Intersection, presented by Bromley Baseboards. The only exception is during the Silence 
of the Slams invitational roller derby bout on April 11 when the State Of The ART gallery will remain open 
with free access for the general public during the bout. 

Skullcandy has partnered with Zero Ceiling once again this year to help raise funds for the Whistler-based 
charity. Twenty-five headphones will be painted by State Of The ART artists and will be on display in the 
gallery for the duration of the Festival. These one of a kind headphones will be available to bid on by 
silent auction with one hundred per cent of the proceeds going directly to Zero Ceiling’s life changing 
programs. 

To encourage younger generations to be creative, Skullcandy State Of The ART will once again feature a 
Youth Gallery, which will host a collection of art and skateboards painted by young Whistler artists. There 
will also be a Creation Station where various experienced artists will be doing live art demonstrations 
between 3-6pm every day.  

There will also be a photography wall and a topsheet art display from Prior Skis & Snowboards in the 
gallery.  

WSSF will once again be hosting an online store to complement the Skullcandy State Of The ART gallery 
so the featured art can be browsed and purchased online. The online store will showcase all the same 

http://bit.ly/1FyIo1d


works featured in the State Of The ART gallery and can be viewed at www.artstore.wssf.com. The online 
store goes live at 11:11pm on April 3 and will remain open through to April 20, 2015.  

For more information about Skullcandy State Of The ART at the World Ski & Snowboard Festival, visit 
www.wssf.com/event/state-art.  

Don’t Miss… 

The World Ski & Snowboard Festival keeps the party going well into the night with a full lineup of nightlife 
and official after parties, including: 

April 12: Grown Up In The Mountain – A Comedy Show at Maxx Fish 

April 15: The OLYMPUS 72 Hour Filmmaker Showdown official after party at the Longhorn Saloon 

April 17: The Official Intersection presented by Bromley Baseboards after party with DJ Billy The Kidd at  
  Garfinkles  

April 17:  Hedspin with DJ Dakota and DJ Corner at the Longhorn Saloon 

Additional information is available at wssf.com/Parties-and-Nightlife.  

Tickets to the evening gala events are now available for purchase at www.wssf.com.	    

To connect with the World Ski & Snowboard Festival online, Like us on Facebook or follow us on Twitter 
and Instagram. 

The World Ski & Snowboard Festival has a brand new mobile app called WSSF Live. It is available for 
FREE in the App Store and Google Play Store for Apple and Android phones.  

View this release online: http://wssf.com/news-releases 	  

The World Ski & Snowboard Festival (WSSF) is produced by Watermark Communications, a Whistler-‐
based event production & communications company, and presented in partnership with Tourism Whistler 
and Whistler Blackcomb. April 2015 will mark the 20th annual World Ski & Snowboard Festival and will 
celebrate how the event has grown over the years into the largest annual winter sports and music festival 
in North America. WSSF is a 10 day and night showcase of the best of snow sports, music, arts and 
mountain culture. Featuring major professional ski and snowboarding competitions, the largest annual 
free outdoor concert series in Canada, photography and film showcases, and spring skiing at Whistler 
Blackcomb, the World Ski & Snowboard Festival is the poster child for the ultimate ski and snowboard 
festival experience. In blazing the way for the youth of tomorrow, the World Ski & Snowboard Festival 
embodies the mantra: ‘Party in April. Sleep in May.’  
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MEDIA NOTES:   

The World Ski & Snowboard Festival is pleased to provide high resolution photographs available for 
editorial use. For more information, visit: www.wssf.com/WSSF-Media-Photos.  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All World Ski & Snowboard Festival (WSSF) e-mail communications are sent by WSSF on behalf of 
Whistler Mountain Resort Limited Partnership, Blackcomb Skiing Enterprises Limited Partnership and 
Whistler Blackcomb Holdings. Whistler Blackcomb’s address is 4545 Blackcomb Way, Whistler, B.C., V0N 
1B4. If you wish to stop receiving emails from the World Ski & Snowboard Festival, please email 
wssf@whistlerblackcomb.com with UNSUBSCRIBE in the subject line. 
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